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Monday 6th November 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to you regarding a trip to Wolverhampton Grand Theatre to see their pantomime 
production of Jack and the Beanstalk.  This is enrichment to our curriculum and offers the 
children the opportunity to experience a theatre performance and some seasonal amusement! 
 
Due to the growth of the school we are unable to visit together this year however we are able 
to go on two consecutive days.  Years 5 and 6 will go to the performance on Wednesday 3rd 
January and Years 3 and 4 will go on Thursday 4th January.   
 
We will leave school shortly after 1pm and will return for 6pm (dependent upon traffic).  
Children will have their lunch in school before they leave and will not need to take anything 
with them (a drink will be provided by the PTA). 
 
The cost of the visit is £15.  If you wish your child to take part please return the reply slip 
below as soon as possible to school. 
 
If, for any reason, you do not wish your child to take part in this visit please notify your class 
teacher.  Your child must remain in school and be collected as usual at 3.30pm. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Mrs N Moody 
Head teacher 

 
Name of Child: _____________________________________________  Class: ____________ 
 
□ I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Wolverhampton Grand Theatre for 
the production of Jack and the Beanstalk on Wednesday 3rd January/Thursday 4th January. 
 
□ I do not give permission for my child to take part in the pantomime visit. 
 
Signed: ______________________________________________   Date: ________________ 
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